
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:                         Term: Summer 2                  Topic:  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Wow, where did that term go. We can’t 

believe the summer holidays are nearly here. 

Conway has managed to squeeze in lots of 

new experiences and continued with some 

old favourites. 

In our Art sessions we used the book “only 

one you” as our inspiration for the display 

board. All the fish are made by using various 

painting and mark-making techniques (ice 

paint- lollies, bubble wrap, ball rolling, sponge 

painting) Thank you Charlie and Jim for 

writing the quotes great job. 

Conway went down a sensory path during 

messy play a great time was had by all. Lexie 

couldn’t get past the saw dust and was 

covered by the time the session ended. I 

can’t think why Bobby goes home so dirty he 

throws himself into all the experiences as you 

can see by the picture of him standing in the 

soil tray. We can’t ignore the water play 

session. Conway, Pembroke and Cardiff got 

together and experienced lots of different 

water based activities. Unfortunately some 

staff got carried away and everyone ended 

up soaking wet . 

Our sensory story was topic based and called 

“My Body”. We learnt about how our body 

functions. Rocco made a great doctor with 

his white coat and stethoscope.  

Snack shop has continued this term and Lili is 

adept to sorting her coins and has worked 

out how to retrieve them and do it all again. 

Taksheel has been showing off in phonics and 

not only pointing to the animals he can hear 

but verbalising the correct animal. So proud 

of you Taksheel.      

 

Have a lovely summer and see you all in 

September!   

 

 

 

 
Dates & Points to remember:  

Primary family fun day 12th July. 

Last day of term 15th July 

Return to school 5th September. 


